
 

Free VCSE Workshops: Developing Trauma-Informed Understanding 

 

Derbyshire Mind are hosting free workshops on trauma-informed 
approaches across Derbyshire in the next few months. Please find below some 
information on the workshops (for each date there is a morning and afternoon 
session being held): 
  
Wednesday 9th April – Derby City (UoD Enterprise Centre)  
Wednesday 30th April – Chesterfield (Dunston Innovation Centre) 
Thursday 8th May  – Belper (Strutts Community Centre) 
Friday 23rd May – Swadlincote (South Derbyshire CVS Training Suite) 
Friday 11th June – Derby City (UoD Enterprise Centre) 
  
To learn more and signup, please follow this link:  
https://www.derbyshiremind.org.uk/services/vcseworkshops 
 
They are available to any member of VCSE organisations in Derbyshire or Derby 
City that provide support to the residents of Derbyshire. There are limited 
spaces on the workshops. It is first come first serve, so make sure to secure 
your spot if you would like to attend. There is also a small bursary opportunity 
available to organisations that attend the workshops. If you would like to learn 
more about this and the workshops in general, please use the link below.  
 
Please note: Derbyshire Mind would like to share this workshop across the 
VCSE sector in Derbyshire, so places are currently limited to a maximum of 4 
per organisation (per workshop). If you have more than this, you will be added 
to a waiting list and contacted once more places becomes available. 
  

 

 

https://dva.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=96ade5f8c2631a046d38e81b3&id=d9995377e9&e=e178efe037


 


